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I have brought along copies of OHR’s latest monthly economic
report.  As  you  know,  this  report  brings  together  monthly
figures that offer a snapshot of the BiH economy.

This month’s report shows that BiH’s currency sector continues
to do well with continued confidence in the KM. The report
also  shows  that  interest  rates  continue  to  decline  every
month.

However, the trade figures continue to run at a deficit –
imports into BiH are still higher than the exports, despite a
slight growth in exports.

I have brought along copies of this report with me, those of
you interested will also find this report on the OHR web page
at www.ohr.int.
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